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In its meeting on 8 June 2020, the UST Task Force VERITAS discussed concerns pertinent 
to requirements for admissions and final procedures for online enrollment. 
 
Below is the summary of approved recommendations to be undertaken by all academic 
units, concerned administrative offices with the corresponding timelines: 
 

Concern/Issue Recommended action(s) to be taken Responsible 
unit/Timeline 

Admission 
requirements 

 Validity and reliability of GMC certificates 
submitted as part of the documentary 
requirements for admission may be reviewed. 

 

OSG 
OFAD 
Before the 



Possible decline in 
enrollment due to 
stakeholders’ 
reservations on the 
effectiveness of 
online learning 

 To increase the confidence of its stakeholders 
as regards the delivery of quality education 
via Enriched Virtual Mode, the University 
shall:



 

Table of Fees  Since most items in the Table of Fees have 
been prepared by the academic units, related 
inquiries must be addressed at the unit level 
consistent with the academic units’ constant 
communication with their local student 
councils. 

 

Academic units 
 
ASAP 

 A meeting with the Deans/Directors/ 
Principals will be conducted soonest for 
clarifications on enrollment-related matters 
and to attain common understanding about 
the miscellaneous fees and/or other items in 
the Table of Fees.  

 

OVRF 
OSG 
Office of the 
Registrar 
STePs 
Academic units 
 
ASAP 

 


